
Join  
 
Memberships are a vital source of financial support, enabling NCGC to remain an important 
voice for the greyhounds. The strength of combined contributions provides food, medical 
care, beds, treats, and toys for our foster dogs as well as investing in the future so NCGC will 
be there for greyhounds still waiting to find homes.  

 

 
 

Yes! I would love to join or 
renew my membership.  
 
     Single      Family      Donation 

     $20.00      $35.00      $_____ 
 

 
As a member, you will receive regular emails about upcoming events, our newsletters, a vote in 
determining our Board of Directors, and the opportunity to sit on the Board of Directors.  
 
 

 
 
Date: ________________________________________________________ 

 
Name: _______________________________________________________ 

 
Address: _____________________________________________________ 
  
                  _____________________________________________________ 

 
Email: _______________________________________________________ 

 
Secondary Email: ____________________________________________ 

 
Telephone: __________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
Please make your 
check payable to 
“NCGC” and mail to:  
NCGC or Holly Grimm 
P.O. Box 2624  
Whitehouse, OH 43571 
 
 
 
You may also send 
your membership  
fees via PayPal.  
Pay or send money →   
ncgcohio@gmail.com 

 


